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New England Region 

Cadillac & LaSalle Club, Inc. 

 

Application for Membership and Annual Renewal 

 

Joining the New England Region Cadillac & LaSalle Club (NERCLC) 
The New England Region proudly serves Cadillac and LaSalle enthusiasts from all six New England states. Membership is 
open to all individuals and there are no restrictions on the year or model of Cadillac or LaSalle. NERCLC publishes 
monthly award-winning newsletters each year, hosts events and meetings, and provides an opportunity to interact 
with other members from across the region. Classified and business ads are offered free to members. For more 
information visit us online at www.nerclc.com 
 

Membership Dues: 

The NERCLC membership year begins February 1 and ends January 31. Members are asked to renew annually during the 
month of January. Please note that members of NERCLC must also be members of Cadillac & LaSalle Club, Inc. 
 

2018 Dues: $20 for electronic newsletter; $25 for USPS mail delivery. For enrollments after Sept. 1 

membership extends through the following membership year. Please make checks payable to NERCLC, Inc. 

Date: _______________________   CLC Membership #  ______________________ 
Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
Spouse/Partner: _____________________________________________________ 
Number & Street: ________________________________  Apt./Unit# __________ 
City: ___________________________________ State: ________  Zip: __________ 
Phone: ____________________________  Cell: ____________________________ 
Email: ______________________________________________________________ 
Newsletter Delivery Preference:  Email ($20/Year)           Mail ($25/Year)   
 
By providing an email address, I agree to receive email notifications from NERCLC, I understand that I can unsubscribe from email 
delivery at any time. 

Please make your check payable to NERCLC, Inc. and mail it with this completed 
form to: 

 
Gary J. Nabedian, NERCLC Treasurer 

4 Pickman Drive 
Bedford, MA.   01730 

http://www.nerclc.com/

